
Dear Sirs, 

 I am writing in to let you know that my family and I are in great opposition to these mask 

mandates.   

This has gone on far too long and was actually not even necessary to begin with.  

When was it ever healthy to breathe carbon dioxide?  Wearing masks and breathing carbon dioxide 

eight hours a day is not good for anyone’s health, least of all children.  They are growing and developing 

and should have all of the oxygen they can get to grow and develop well.   

Wearing a mask increases germs in their mouths and noses. 

Wearing a mask hinders their joy in seeing others expressions and smiles. 

Masks increase children’s anxiety. 

Masks have proved unsuccessful in stopping the transmission of Covid-19 and children have proven to 

be at very little risk when it comes to this virus.   

This all seems to be some sort of show of power and control.   

Let the kids breathe! 

 

Megan Marturano 


